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Year 6 – Final few days information 

Dear parents, 

As the Year 6’s are moving towards their final few days at KEPS, we thought it might be a good idea to remind you about the events that are 

to come. 

Monday 26th July 

9.30am – leavers performance starts in the school hall. 

Although a letter has gone out to parents stating non-school uniform on the final 2 days, we are asking the Year 6 children come in their 

school uniform one last time. This is because we would like them to look like the true kingedwinners they are…all dressed in their school 

uniform. 

 

For the leaver’s ceremony itself, please make sure there is a maximum of 2 adults per child, as there will be no room in the hall for any more 

than this. We will be encouraging everybody to wear masks out of courtesy to all the other people in the hall. The ceremony should last 

approximately an hour, although it could take slightly longer. Feel free to bring cameras or phones to take pictures and share with your 

extended family. However, please refrain from putting any of these on social media.   

 

Due to the 3 days in isolation 2 weeks ago, the Year 6 children missed their sports day. We are going to run a scaled down version of this in 

the afternoon during their PE lesson. The children will need to bring their PE kit in the colour of their house. We will allow the pupils to 

change into this straight after the leavers’ service. This is NOT an event for parents to attend.  

 

Tuesday 27th July 

The children can come to school in non-school uniform. Any old uniform you would like to donate to other families, please bring in a plastic 

bag and leave outside the classroom (as mentioned in previous correspondence). Please ensure the children bring one white school shirt/t-

shirt. This is so the children can sign each other’s shirts as a bit of a memento. 

We will allow the children to also bring their phones in and in the afternoon, they can take friendship photos before they all move on to 

pastures new.  

 

Finally, the Year 6 Team would just like to thank all the parents for their support this year. Although COVID-19 has thrown up various 

problems and obstacles, we have managed to stick together and make this a really successful year for the children. We are proud of every 

single one of them and we have no doubt they will have a fantastic summer holiday, followed by a great start to their new secondary schools.  

Regards,  

The Year 6 Team 

Miss Hawkins  Mrs Glover  Mrs Shead  Mr Ogle 
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